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17th October 2023 

Dear parents/carers,  

  

We are excited to inform you about a fantastic enrichment opportunity for Year 6 post-SATs.   

  

We have arranged for the children to visit Warner Bros. Studio Tour London – The Making of Harry Potter on 

Wednesday 22nd May 2024. This trip is an opportunity to reward all the efforts of the children throughout their 

time in primary school and the SATs period.  It is also a great opportunity for children to explore careers in 

the creative arts industry and understand the magic of filmmaking.   

  

The end of Year 6 is a time full of celebrations for Year 6 as they look to move on to their secondary school. 

This trip is just one of the many opportunities that children will be offered. Other celebrations include: the 

Year 6 production, a BBQ during their final week and a leavers’ assembly on the 23rd of July.   

  

The trip will cost £40 per child. This will include the price of a tour of the studio, an hour lesson in instructional 

writing from teachers at the studio and a coach. We recognise that this is a higher price point for a day trip. 

As a school, it is not viable for us to cover this cost. In recognition of this, we are going to fundraise over the 

next few terms within school to lower the price that parents and carers will pay.   

 

Please provide a healthy packed lunch and water bottle from home. If you prefer, you can order a school 

packed lunch at a cost of £2.40. If you would like to do this, please indicate on the reply slip below. 
 

At the moment, we are asking for a £10 per child deposit to be paid by the 15th of December.  Then 

another £10 per child will be due by 1st March 2024. We will then review what is left to pay depending on 

how much has been raised during multiple fundraising opportunities.   

  

We thank you in advance for your support with the initial payments and in anticipation for supporting the 

fundraising opportunities. We look forward to sharing more about the fundraising soon.   

  

Kind regards,  

  

Miss Hill and Mr Batchelor 

 
Year 6 – Making of Harry Potter trip – 22nd May 2024 

 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………….. Class: …………………………  

  

• I give permission for my child to attend the trip.   

• I will provide payment via ScoPay  

• I would like to order a school packed lunch at a cost of £2.40: Yes/No 

 

Ham                Cheese  

 

  

Signature (parent/carer)  ………………………………..  Name: …………………………… Date ………….…….  

 
 


